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Dear Class of 2016 – 

We look forward to seeing you on Saturday, October 16th for our Big Bash 5th Reunion 
Tailgate. 

Members of our class will gather in Mud Hollow for what will be a festive tailgate 
atmosphere.  For many of you it will be your first chance to visit the new Little Giant 
Stadium as the football team takes on Wooster that afternoon.  This will be a great 
opportunity to see old friends and catch up after what has been a very long year and a 
half. 

Visit https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/schedule and scroll to the bottom of the 
page for the schedule and to register. Purchase your game tickets by following the link 
on the registration page or buy them here:  
https://wabashtickets.universitytickets.com/w/event.aspx?id=1429&r=2d45bce274c8415
ca3c3788e23a4e9fb. 

See you next month! 

 

Jake Norley and Patrick Bryant 
Jake.norley@gmail.com and pfbryant16@gmail.com  
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